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DECEMBER NEWSLETTER
MADISON H.O.G. CHAPTER #3793

FROM THE DIRECTOR
- Dennis LeMoine -

We had a great turnout for our Christmas
dinner at the meeting this month. I want
to thank everyone who came and hope
you all enjoyed it. Congratulations to
those who won the gift cards and the
door prizes. I would also like to thank the
dealership for the meat and everyone for
the great food they brought.

The end of this year has brought on
some changes to our Board of Directors.
Duane Burkhardt (our Head Road
Captain), Craig Meixelsperger (our
Treasurer) and Joanne LeMoine (our
Secretary/Membership Office) have
decided to step down. I have worked
with them for several years and want to
personally thank them for all the hard
work they put in over the years.

I thoroughly enjoyed serving on the board with them. I also want to thank Jenny
Burkhardt and Kim Meixelsperger for all their help behind the scenes over the
years. They were not board members but helped at every meeting.

Looking forward I would like to welcome the new members of the board. John
Bennett will be the new Treasurer and Mike Pflughoeft will be the new Head Road
Captain. The chapter membership and secretarial duties will be handled by Nikki
Hennenfent from the dealership.
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I am looking forward to another year of riding and getting to hang with you all. See
you at Customer Appreciation Day!

Congrats to Mark R. for winning
the $150 drawing!

It pays to attend the monthly
chapter meetings!

We're back at $50
for the January meeting!

Congratulations to Rick M. for winning
the 50/50 drawing!

REMINDER:
Blue Ticket Drawing has started once

again! Don't forget to enter!

FROM THE ASST. DIRECTOR
- Joey Mathews -

WELCOME OUR NEW MEMBER...

Taylor – Rides an ’08 Street Glide



FROM THE GENERAL MANAGER
- Crystal Mundt -

-
I want to give a personal "Thank You"
again to Joanne, Craig, and Dewey for

their years of dedication to the Chapter!

Ride 365 Miles:

December 30 is the deadline to turn
in your milage for the year!
The Dealership is required to see &
confirm the milage.

If storing your bike at home, take a
photo of current milage.
If storing your bike at the
Dealership, let us know you want to
add your miles.
Send Crystal or Nikki your Name,
VIN, and photo of the milage to get
them counted before the end of the
year!

FROM THE SECRETARY
& WEBMASTER

- Nikki Hennenfent -

Got quite a bit I want to mention
from the meeting, so bear with me:

Joanne thanked the Chapter for
putting up with her (Editor's Note:
now who will keep Dennis in line?)
Thanks to Tom for serving the ham!
Dennis mentioned brining back
Wednesday Night Dinners - be on
the look-out for more information in
the new year!
Dennis also mentioned a Winter
Party in March, maybe a game
night or a Euchre Tournament

Julie Johnson, the Riding Academy Manager, brought up events she plans to
host with New Graduates from the Learn-to-Ride program. One event in
specific is the Ladies Event in March - she knows there are plenty of women
riders in the chapter who would love to pass on their knowledge to other
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women riders-to-be! I'd also like to thank her for her help on Saturday - I
deeply appreciate it!
Thank you all SO SO MUCH for the amazing donations you brought for both
the GOT A PAIR, GIVE A PAIR & the Share Your Holidays Foodbank donations!
Crystal and I plan to get them to their respective organizations in the coming
weeks.
The Dealership's CUSTOMER APPRECIATION event is next Saturday,
December 17! There will be door prizes, food from 11am till it's gone, Santa &
Mrs. Claus from 11am - 2pm, and the after-party starting around 4:30pm on
the second floor. Thanks so much for being a part of the H-D of Madison
family!
Last, but not least...my "dad-joke" for those who missed it:

​How much did Santa's Sleigh cost?
..
..

Nothing...it was on the house!
If you have questions or concerns about the H.O.G. Chapter website, Facebook
Group, this eNewsletter, please reach out to me.

-
EMAIL: nikki@hdofmadison.com

Thanks again for an awesome year,
and have a Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year!

- Nikki
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HOLIDAY HOURS
-

Christmas Eve (Sat. Dec. 24): 9am - 2pm
Christmas Day (Dec. 25): CLOSED
Monday, December 26: CLOSED

December 27 - 30: 9am - 6pm

New Year's Eve (Sat. Dec. 31): CLOSED
New Year's Day: CLOSED
Monday, January 2, 2023: CLOSED
-

Regular business hours will resume
Tuesday, January 3!

CONTACT INFORMATION
DENNIS LEMOINE, Director:

Phone: 608-698-9741
Email: Dennis@MadisonHOG.com​​

JOEY MATHEWS, Assistant Director:
Email: Joey@MadisonHog.com

*NIKKI HENNENFENT, Secretary, Dealership Webmaster & Editor:
Email: nikki@hdofmadison.com
Phone: 608-221-2761

*JOHN BENNETT, Treasurer:
​Contact info to come

*MIKE PFLUGHOEFT, Head Road Captain:
Contact info to come

CRYSTAL MUNDT, Dealership General Manager:
Email: crystal@hdofmadison.com
​Phone: 608-221-2761

​* indicates Newly Appointed
Madison H.O.G. Chapter Website: madisonhog.com​

Submissions for the newsletter are due by the 1st of each month.
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